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Dear Senate Committee Environment and Natural Resources,

Please consider this testimony in favor of strong climate action in 2020.

Oregon needs to address climate change by passing the strongest clean energy jobs bill possible. The need to
transition from CO2 emitting, carbon based energy sources to renewables is dire and this legislation should reflect
that urgency.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Aaron Dukes
1767 12th St # 256 Hood River, OR 97031-9531
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